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That would be page 7, sorry.

On Mar 4, 2024, at 11:34 AM, Caleb Pigg  wrote:

Mr. Strot, I noticed one change on the transcript line 13 . It says 2012 and it needs
to be 2011. Thanks 

On Feb 26, 2024, at 1:27 PM, Benjamin Strot
 wrote:

Mr. Pigg,
 
We appreciate you taking the time to speak with the group
about the event.  As we discussed, a copy of your interview
transcript is attached. Please review this transcript and let me
know if there are any corrections (typos, misspelled words,
etc.) that need to be made or if it is good to go as is. If you
notice anything that was not transcribed correctly, please note
the corrections needed on the attached errata sheet (Adobe
PDF Fillable). When you note any corrections needed, please
reference the page number and line number where the
correction is needed. 
 
There is an example errata sheet with an example of a
correction needed as well as a “no corrections needed”
notation.  At a minimum, please fill in your name at the top of
the errata pate, sign/date the bottom page, and return the
errata sheet, even if you do not have any changes so we will
have correspondence for our records.
 
Please review and return the errata sheet by March 11, 2024.
 






